
The Weekly Bulletin
Friday, 24th November 2023

Whole School Notices
●Outdoor PE- The weather forecast is for low temps

for the next 2 weeks.  Please ensure children have
warm layers in school when wearing PE unidorm.

● Parent Consultation Meetings -  Please make a note of
the parent consultation meetings you have booked for
next week.  The SchoolCloud platform does not issue
reminders.

●Christmas Lunch- if you have a child in KS2
please remember to indicate on ParentMail their

Late Arrivals to School

Dates for Your Diary

November

W/c 27th - Parent Consultation Week

27th - Year 3 Geology Day in hall

December
1st  - *FoBs Non uniform day - chocolate donation*

2nd - FoBs Family Disco at Village Hall

8th - FoBs Christmas Fayre & Non uniform day - bottle
 donation

W/c 11th - Performance Week -

14th - Panto Performance by visiting theatre  company

For whole school in the afternoon

15th - FoBs Santa Run

19th - End of Term Service at 9.30am

19th - Christmas Lunch

20th - End of Term

Whilst we understand that there are those unavoidable
occasions that can cause delays in getting to school on time,
these should be rarities throughout the school year. Arriving
late at school means that your child or children will have been
rushed into class, they will have had an unsettled start to the
school day out of their usual routine and will have missed out
on a portion of their learning.

We have a very full timetable to ensure that the children are
receiving a full and balanced curriculum. Your child needs to be
in school every day by 8.50am so that they are ready to start
their day of learning in a calm and settled manner.  Parents need
to be aware of any restrictions which may affect a timely arrival
to school and adjust their departure to accommodate this.

We regularly look at late arrivals as part of our attendance
monitoring.  We also receive regular visits from our Local
Authority Attendance Officer.  The registration certificates of
those  children who frequently arrive late at school will be
reviewed at our next visit.  This could result in further action
being taken.

If you are finding routines difficult to implement in the home we
have an experienced Pastoral Team who are available to talk to
you regarding hints and tips on how to maximise your time in
the mornings as well as supporting ideas on motivating children
into action.  If you have any questions and or would like to
discuss this further then please do get in touch through the
school office.

Christmas Performances
12th - Reception Nativity Performance @ 9.30am

         - Yrs 1, 2, 3 Nativity Performance @ 2pm

13th - Reception Nativity Performance @ 2pm

       - Y4/5/6 Candlelit Christmas Concert - Church @  6pm

14th - Yrs 1, 2, 3 Nativity Performance @ 6pm

Key Stage 2 Church Performance

The performance will be ticketed this year. As space in
the church is very limited by the number of people we
can safely seat, every family will be assigned a 2 ticket
allocation for the performance.  Only those with a ticket
will be admitted, this includes siblings of all ages.

https://booktfmusicschool.as.me/barrow



